
GBOS Meeting Minutes 
Saturday, April 27, 2019 

 
 

 
The picnic began at 11 AM. 
 
Meeting/Picnic held at the Skov’s 
 
Attending Members:  22            Guests:  2 
 
Members toured the Skov’s growing spaces upon arrival 
 
Renee Hillman welcomed everyone and thanked the Skov’s for hosting the picnic 
 
David Malin spoke of the success of the HOS show and thanked all who participated 
 
Laurie Skov spoke briefly about their growing spaces and greenhouses  
 
Everyone enjoyed the covered dish picnic in the Skov’s beautiful backyard 
 
Members participated in a plant exchange 
 
The Malins graciously had a drawing for a variety of beautiful orchids 
 
Treasury report sent by Linda Baker, Treasurer: $9,269.64 
  
 
 
 
  
Minutes taken by Susan Lewis, GBOS Secretary 
 
 
 
 


